
Date: June 13, 2024
Presiding: Ryan Hogan, Outgoing President

Secretary’s Report
1. Minutes from the May 2024 meeting were accepted.

Treasurer’s Report
1. New board members will be added to the Emmaus High School Booster Club accounts

as per election results below

New Officer elections for the June 2024 to June 2025 term
● President - Abby Roth
● Vice President - Michelle George
● Treasurer - Will Fleck
● Secretary - David Ruyak
● Member at Large - Tracey Moreau

Special statements: The previous board of directors were thanked for their hard work and
dedication to the Emmaus High School Booster Club.

Next meeting will be announced via email


